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The people of Oregon voted to have a kicker check that has not changed . 

Oregonians pay enough taxes and fees even though this state says no to sales tax , 

we still get hit with fees and other taxes every time we turn around . This kicker check 

was placed to keep government accountable and to not live beyond there means. 

This belongs to the people not the government if there is money needed tighten the 

budgets and lose some programs that are really not needed . Do not take this money 

that belongs to Oregonians . 


